
Bicycle Update 2 
 

We are pleased to inform residents that we will be implementing a new 
procedure that will minimize the Nauru Tower Registration process for 
bicycles, regardless if it has a license or not. 
 
The new procedure will require all bicycles parked at the 2A – 2B bicycle 
rack to have a Nauru Tower ID sticker.  The sticker will have an assigned 
number that will be kept on file.  This sticker is to be placed on the seat 
post located on all bicycles that is parked at Nauru Tower.  The new 
process will enable management to identify the owner of the bicycle(s) for 
future reference. 
 
Nauru Tower bicycle ID stickers can be obtained Monday thru Friday, 9:00 
am – 4:00 pm at the management office.  All unregistered bicycles that 
lack ID stickers and are left unclaimed in the limited common area (2A – 
2B bicycle rack) will be considered abandoned and will be disposed of or 
donated to a charitable organization, pursuant to section 514 A-93.5 
H.R.S.  We will begin the unregistered "bicycle roundup" on May 15, 2004.  
Foreign and mainland owners should contact Nauru Tower management as 
soon as possible to register their bicycles. 
 
As a reminder, all bicycles parked in the limited common area bike racks 
are subject to owner's risk and the association will not be held liable for 
stolen, misplaced, or damaged property.  It is recommended that all 
residents lock their bicycles with a heavy duty bicycle lock (ie: Kryptonite 
U-Lock) that is available at most bicycle shops.  Also, please remember 
that no bicycles are allowed in the main lobby or the passenger elevator at 
any time. 
 

Mahalo! 
Nauru Tower Management 

 

                        
Nauru Tower ID Sticker (Actual Size) The arrow indicates where the sticker will be placed. 


